
ALGONQUIN HISTORIC COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 

July 17, 2021 

CALL TO ORDER- ESTABLISH QUORUM 
Meeting could not be called to order due to the lack of a quorum. 

PRESENT: 

Chairman Jolitz, Members Donahue and Dombrowski 

VOLUNTEERS: 

Pat Zange 

VISITORS: 

Nick Lazzaro - visit was mostly to research the historic Algonquin Hill Climbs, held 1906 - 1912, 
additionally was interested in other aspects of our local history. He indicated he was impressed 
and amazed by the scope of the Commission's collection and archives. He stayed about 2 
hours, purchased a Hill Climb book, and said he will come back again. 
Paul Kopetsky - review and research of local 1860 - 1900 architecture, and design details used 
on local homes. 

ACTIVITIES: 
Pat Zange filed obituaries and worked on other filing. 

Chairman Jolitz worked with visitors. Members Donahue and Dombrowski worked moving some 
of the files into the new file cabinets- starting with all the Founders Days files (by year) in the 
collection. 


